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Ref.U- 12021/04/2024-MEC     Dated: 07.05.2025 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention to the PG candidates regarding Refund of Security 
Deposit of Stray vacancy Round and Special Stray Vacancy Round of 
PG Counselling 2024: 

 It is for the information to all the candidates who have participated Stray 
vacancy Round and Special Stray Vacancy Round in the PG Counselling 2024 that 
the refund process of the security deposit of all the eligible candidates of Stray 
vacancy Round and Special Stray Vacancy Round PG Counselling 2024 has started 
and will be completed within 15 day from the office of HLL which is the financial 
custodian of MCC. 

‘Hence, the candidate must keep their card/bank account ACTIVE till 
refund process is completed. If card/bank account is closed before the 
completion of refund, the bankers will not be able to complete the refund 
process. Since bankers will take long time to identify & return the failed 
refunds to Financial Custodian and legal formalities are to be complied 
for initiating refund to different bank account, refund to new bank 
account will take very long time. Neither Financial Custodian nor MCC 
will be responsible for such delay’.  
 
Please contact financemcc@lifecarehll.com for any refund related queries.  
 
Direct queries to MCC regarding refund /payment will not be entertained.  
 
Notice posted on: 07.05.2025  


